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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE ((? /|"f FO ( /f?p, S~^ 5 (7 7
WASHINGTON DC

6 November 2014

MEMORANDUM FOR NRC REGION IV
ATTN: Ms. Cook

FROM: AFMSA/SG3PB

SUBJECT: Site WR-111 at Hill AFB UT-Permit # UT000517-00/03 AFP

On 17 Oct 14, you informed the Radioisotope Committee Secretariat (RICS) during a teleconference
that the modeled derived concentration guidelines limits (DCGL) of the subject exceeds the screening
values stated in NUREG 1757, Consolidated Decommissioning Guidance for the radioisotopes of
interest. Therefore, Region IV is planning to forward the decommissioning plans to HQ NRC for review
and approval.

We discussed this issue and options with the permittee. The permittee will wait for the HQ NRC
review of the modeled DCGLs instead of using the screening values listed in NUREG 1757 as the
cleanup criteria.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 703-681-6871 or E-Mail at
ramachandra.k.bhat.civ@mail.mil.
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Ramachandra K. Bhat, Ph.D., CHP
Senior Health Physicist
USAF Radioisotope Committee Secretariat
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